

Newsletter

Evidenced-Based Nursing Blog

Hello again INHWE Members! We are once again delighted to share some exciting news from our membership. The Evidence-Based Nursing blog-Analysis and discussion of developments in Evidence-Based Nursing reached out to partner with INHWE for a series of articles next year and we have been contacting some of our members to offer them the chance to share their research as part of the blog. The Evidence based Nursing Journal which commission's weekly short articles on a variety of topics and areas of interest for evidenced based nursing. The blogs are much less formal than peer reviewed articles and aim to complement current evidence summaries and journal content. We are delighted to offer this opportunity to our members and will ensure that we let everyone know when the blog posts start to be released in 2024!

David Smith

Director



Visit Our Website